
**ATTENTION IRRIGATORS** 
Winter Irrigation Schedule begins  

Saturday, December 14, 2024 
 

During winter delivery, we only receive water from the 
#1005 outlet which is located at the corner of Citrus and 
Northern.  There is only one schedule posted (instead of two) 
for the entire community and the ditches DO NOT rotate.  
Water will always begin on Citrus and end on Cotton Lane 
during the winter schedule.  For irrigators east of the 175th rear 
ditch, this will involve more gate changes and ditches to check 
for debris.  Please read the schedule carefully and take note of 
the irrigators before and after you.   

The winter schedule typically continues until sometime in 
February and I will provide notice to the community as soon as 
we can return to a regular schedule.  Please note we have no 
control over these schedule changes as it is determined by the 
Maricopa Water District.  

Please do not hesitate to contact the office at 623-217-
8087 if you have any questions.   

Thank you,  

Raygina Garcia, Irrigation Scheduler  


